
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

In light of the newly imposed restrictions from the Provincial Health Officer, I 
wanted to take a minute to request your cooperation with a few matters here at 
school and share some information on how these new restrictions are impacting 
us. 
 

• I want to remind all of you to please ensure that your children are coming to 
school dressed appropriately for the weather as there will be NO INSIDE DAYS.  We 
need students out for our staggered lunch time in order to allow for cleaning of 
classrooms mid-way through the day 

• We are requesting when parents are dropping off/picking up students, they be 
mindful and more respectful of the 2 m social distancing rules and not gathering 
so close together as is currently happening – especially in the under covered area 

• We would encourage parents to wear masks as much as possible whenever on 
school property and to please limit your time on the school grounds as was 
mentioned in previous communications to families 

• Now that our afterschool programs have resumed and will be using our 
playground spaces, please try and leave the school grounds as quickly as 
possible to ensure space is available for these programs as well as for students at 
the YMCA Daycare 
 

As staff, we have adapted some of our regular routines as well: 
 

• We are no longer holding meetings such as Staff meetings, SBT meetings, etc. 
face to face and will now be holding them via Teams for the foreseeable future 

• We have further restricted access to the school to any non-essential visitors/guests 
• All staff continue to be required to wear masks in common areas of the school 

 
Of course, we are hopeful that these new restrictions are temporary and we will 
continue to monitor the situation and take any further direction from the PHO, 
Fraser Health, the CDC and the District.  We appreciate and need your 
cooperation. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. W Hiltz 
Principal 

 
 


